

January 20, 2014

The Honorable Harold M. Love, Jr. Tennessee General Assembly 35 Legislative Plaza 301 6th Ave. N Nashville, TN 37243

Dear Rep. Love:

Members of the Tennessee General Assembly have had a relationship with their local newspaper publisher and the Tennessee Press Association for over 125 years. To continue that relationship and tradition of mutual respect, fellowship and dialogue, you and your colleagues are being invited to attend the Tennessee Press Association Winter Convention Opening Reception:

Tennessee Press Association
Opening Reception
Doubletree Hotel, Downtown Nashville
315 Fourth Avenue North
Wednesday Evening, February 5
5:15 p.m. - 7:00 P.M.

We are excited to announce that select cast members from the hit TV show "Nashville" have been invited as special guests.

This is a ticketed event. Each legislator may pick up a name badge at the door to the reception that will serve for entry, and we have enclosed a ticket for your guest with this invitation.

RSVP to our headquarters office at (865) 584-5761, ext. 100.

Sincerely,

cc:

Greg M. Sherrill Executive Director

Laura Hollingsworth, The Tennessean, Nashville, 615/259-8000